
From: Beverly Howe  

Sent: Monday, April 08, 2013 10:01 PM 
To: Reiley Beth 

Subject: Oposition to SB835 

 

Dear Beth Reiley, 

We write to you to highly oppose SB 835, the Right to Rodeo bill that includes the banning of 

horse roping, with  language and intention  that will have far reaching negative consequences for 

those of us in the business or recreation of horse training.  There are more of us than you think 

who highly oppose the intention of this bill, and we are highly insulted at the onslaught of 

impractical legislature and sneaky way these bills are written to fool the  general public that takes 

place in this state, originating from an area of the state that is a world away from the reality of 

the history and rural life on the eastside. We also are very  busy people, who work outside , 

tending the land and livestock that we make a living from, so we are not as efficiently informed 

until it is often too late to make a point and defend our views and rights, from  those of you who 

live and work with you noses in a computer.   This bill is just the beginning of more loss of rights 

that we as free Americans cannot go along with.   

Sincerely, 

Beverly & Wil Howe 
 

Wil Howe Ranch 

www.wilhowe.com 

beverly@wilhowe.com  

 

Oregon Home Ranch (May-Nov) 

35768 Governor Lane 

Richland, Oregon 97870 

541-893-6535 

541-893-6540-Fax 

 

WHR -SouthWest Outpost (Dec-April) 

PO Box 1057 

Cochise, Arizona 85606 

520-826-0188  Phone/Fax 
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